
HERITAGE	NEIGHBORHOOD	ASSOCIATION	
Meeting	Minutes	

Monday,	November	13,	2017	
(40	signed	in)	

	
Board	Members	Present	
John	R.	Burciaga,	President	
Thomas	C.	Rockeymoore	–	Vice	President	
Doris	‘D’	Dorsey	–	Secretary		
Wilma	Johnson	–	Treasurer	
Richard	Zagrocki	–	Director	(Code	&	Security)	
Gerald	Jonas	–	Director	(Field	Operations)	
Artemio	Mendez	–	Director	(Restoration)	
	
-	Meeting	called	to	order,	followed	by	the	Pledge	of	Allegiance	
-	October	17,	2017	minutes	read	by	D.	Dorsey	(approved)	
-	October	17,	2017	treasurer’s	report	read	by	Wilma	Johnson	(approved)	
	
Officer	Kilmer	–	not	available	to	attend	meeting	
	
Thomas	C.	Rockeymoore	and	Margie	Littlejohn	were	presented	with	Certificates	of	Appreciation	
for	their	work	in	the	HNA.	
	
Tim	Salas	–	Chief	of	Staff	/	Richard	Zagrocki	–	Director	(Code	&	Security)	–	informed	members	of	
the	following:	
Developer	was	not	present	for	the	meeting.	
		
-	Zoning	request	for	R-6	for	5+	acres	in	Heritage	
-	Zoning	board	makes	approvals	
-	Developer	wants	to	build	39	homes	on	this	vacant	lot	
-	Letter	sent	on	behalf	of	board	regarding	our	thoughts	on	the	R-6	houses	
-	John	Burciaga	will	get	back	to	the	developer	regarding	his	plans		
-	Letter	to	be	sent	out	as	it	relates	to	what	we,	the	members,	support	
-	Nothing	is	firm	on	the	building	of	these	homes	in	our	community.	
	
Trucks	in	neighborhood	parked	(overnight)	or	otherwise	–	call	District	4	field	office	->	(210)	207-		
0880.	
Non-emergency	–	(210)	207	-7273	–	give	accurate	location,	description	of	truck	and	license	
plate	info.		
	
Councilman’s	Holiday	Social	for	District	4	on	Tuesday,	December	12	at	the	Palo	Alto	Sports	
Complex.	Time:	6	pm.	
RSVP	{210)	207-	7281	at	the	end	of	November,	2017.	
	



SAWS	increase	in	rates	–	Pipeline	to	be	built.	City	may	have	to	pay	for	those	lines.	
	
8.5	million	dollars	for	senior	center.	This	is	a	5	year	milestone	which	was	broken	down	by	Tim	
Salas.	
	
Suggestion:		Light	above	bulletin	board	at	duck	pond	to	see	signs	posted.		
	
HNA	website	is	being	worked	on	to	become	more	user	friendly.	
	
Veronica	Pauda	–	District	Director	(Ina	Minjarez	office)	–		
Holiday	Party	at	Sea	World	on	Friday,	December	8,	2017-	Time:	6:30	pm	to	8:30	pm	
10500	Sea	World	Drive,	San	Antonio,	Tx		78251	
Reception	at	Seaside	Landing.		RSVP	–	November	27,	2017		(512)	463-0634		or																																																																																																																															
district124.minjarez@house.texas.gov	
	
Heritage	Christmas	Dinner	to	be	held	at	Acadiana-	Located	at	Westlake	Landing/	1289	SW	
Loop410			(210)	674-0019	-	Time:	7pm.	Please	inform	the	HNA	phone	at	(210)	673-5953	to	keep	
count	of	amount	of	people	who	will	be	attending.	
	
No	announcements	presented.	
	
Meeting	adjourned.	
	
John	R.	Burciaga	
HNA	President	
	
d/	
	
	
	
	
		


